
Subject: Re: intermi�ent email Re: Memoradum of Agreement

From: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/30/2017 11:28 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

It now looks like I’ll get home by 1AM Weds.

I could meet at 4PM Weds if that works for you.

On May 30, 2017, at 10:54 PM, fgould@ncsu.edu wrote:

I'll be home early weds the31st and will meet the dean then 

Sent from my iPhone

On May 30, 2017, at 9:03 PM, Royden Saah
<royden.saah@islandconservation.org> wrote:

Hi Fred,

To be clear, you will be at the CropLife Canada mee�ng on Thur & Fri – correct?

Cheers

rs

From: Fred Gould [mailto:fgould@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 8:30 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Subject: intermi�ent email Re: Memoradum of Agreement

I'll be at the CropLife Canada meeting in Ottawa

Re:	intermittent	email	Re:	Memoradum	of	Agreement
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